[image: image1.png]




Class 1 weekly update

5th February 2024

Our learning theme this week is: Chinese New Year (10th February)

Book of the week: ‘Dragons in the City’ 

Nursery

· We will be trying some simple Chinese food to help us experience Chinese New Year celebrations.
· 3D shape is our focus in Maths this week.
Go on a shape hunt around your home! How many different 3D shapes can you find? Make sure one item is a cylinder!

· In phonics, we will be playing ‘You can’t catch me’ and learning the rhyme ‘I am a Chinese dragon’ in literacy.
Reception

· In Phonics, Mrs Deane’s/Miss Atkin’s group will continue to practise careful letter formation as well as blending and segmenting. Mrs Sim’s phonics group will be recapping all learnt level 3 sounds.
· In Maths we will be focusing on the numerosity of sets and noticing when these are equal and unequal using the key vocabulary ‘more than’ ‘fewer than’ and ‘an equal number’.
Can you talk about these two sets using the key vocabulary? How can we make the sets ‘an equal number’?

· We will also be cooking moon cakes, attempting to write using Chinese letters and taking part in a dragon dance to help us learn about and celebrate Chinese New Year!
We wish all our families a lovely half term and look forward to welcoming your children back to school on Monday the 19th February.

